
 

 

CFA Columbus Event Attendance Policy 
 

Due to a high number of late cancel/no shows for events last year, partnered with an increase 
in our programming events/costs, CFA Columbus has implemented a new attendance policy 
effective July 1, 2016. 

Moving forward, if you are registered for an event and are unable to attend, a cancellation 
must be received by the RSVP date. We understand that things will change unexpectedly, on 
occasion, so we are allowing one “free” missed event without penalty. After the second event 
has been missed without cancelling by the RSVP date, we will require that event fee (lunch 
$40/dinner $75) be paid before another event can be attended. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me montenaj@yahoo.com. 
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